From: Molly Taylor

Sent: Wed, 24 Mar 2021 16:18:34 +0000
To: Planning Technicians
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ref:21/01010/BED

Attention of Steve Jones,

Dear Mr Jones,

With reference to the letter from you, received to day.

With regards to the wooden summerhouse, we are wanting to put in our rear garden.

I enclose a copy of our land registry, ordinance survey map

You can see our property number 10 outlined on the map.

You will also see the garage that runs along the side of the rear garden.

What we are wanting to do. Is to site the summerhouse, in line, behind the garage. Just in from the
boundary fence, between us and our neighbours.

I also enclose the building plans that the company have provided us, with regards to the specifications of
the building.

The height is the correct. 2.5 height maximum, and the ground size of the summerhouse will be 4 Mtrs in
length going down the rear garden, and coming out 3mtrs into our garden.

Please not this is a summerhouse, not a building to, live in or a extension of our house.

Please note, I will have to send you the ordinance survey map etc., separately.

It keeps on coming back rejected, as to many attachments.

On the first ordinance survey, this is the one we received from the solicitors, when we purchased the house
in 2019, and clearly shows all boundaries, and our garage.

The second one, I have added the proposed summerhouse, and marked with a X. Also written the parking
on the front garden

So, please look out for these on the next email.

Yours sincerely,

Molly Taylor

Sent from my iPad



